
 

 
 

(Translation) 
 

Announcement 

Subject: Dividend Payment 

 
  
 According to the 2025 Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of Samart Telcoms Public 
Company Limited (“the Company”) held on 24 April 2025, the meeting approved the dividend payment 
for the year 2024 to shareholders at Baht 0.11 per share. The Company has already paid an interim 
dividend of Baht 0.03 per share on 6 September 2024, leaving the remaining payment of Baht 0.08 per 
share, or a total amount of approximately Baht 49.44 million to be paid in this period. The Company has 
set 13 March 2025 as the Record Date for the eligible shareholders to receive dividend payment, and 
the dividend payment date is set for 16 May 2025. 
  

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

 

 

                                                                                      Yours faithfully, 
   
                     
 -Signature- 
   
                                                (Mr.Jong   Diloksombat) 
                                                                                         President  

 

  


